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Summary:

In a drastic change from previous policy, President Park Chung Hee called for the
peaceful reunification of the peninsula. One of the prerequisites would be North Korea's
uneqivocal acceptance of the competence and authority of the UN. Some believe that
the strength of the ROK economy and SALT program may have prompted Park's change
in attitude.
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